"The miniER congratulates two of our providers on their upcoming births! Unfortunately,
due to this, we are losing half of our provider staff for at least three months. To
accommodate being short staffed, the clinic will be closing an hour earlier than usual 7
days a week from March 01, 2025 until at least June 01, 2025. We will sign in the last
patient (either walk-in or appointment) 15 minutes prior to the newly posted closing time.
We will be limiting appointments through our booking app SolvHealth, and based on the
volume of any particular day, we may have to turn away walk-in patients throughout the
day.

Thank you for your understanding,

Dr. M



